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I'm writing to ask you to reject this application for two reasons.

1) This is a beautiful and well designed building. Kilburn High Road is ugly enough - downtrodden, dirty and in
a state of disrepair. The new buildings that have been built on it are cheap and ugly. We should be taking care
of our architectural heritage, not just demolishing it so that a developer can build poor quality housing and
make a profit.

2) Please consider the embodied carbon of this building. It seems to be providing a suitable space for a
business to run. We should not be knocking down buildings unless they are derelict or beyond repair. The
carbon cost of building new is huge.
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